
NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM OF THE
CITY COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF

SULPHUR SPRINGS, TEXAS

The City Council has been invited to attend a breakfast to greet Dr. Pamela
Anglin, President, Paris Junior College, on April 26, 2016 at 8:00 a.m. at
Coffee off the Square located at 204 Church Street.

There is a potential for a quomm of the Sulphur Springs City Council to be
present at this event.

~w-^^^^.
Gale Roberts, City ̂Secretary


